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In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013 
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95TH FOUNDATION ANNIVERSARY, 60TH NURSES WEEK CELEBRATION 

AND NATIONAL CONVENTION OF THE PHILIPPINE  
NURSES ASSOCIATION INC.  

  
 The Philippine Nurses Association Inc. (PNA) will conduct its 95th Foundation 
Anniversary, 60th Nurses Week Celebration and National Convention with the theme 
Nurses at the Forefront Transforming Healthcare for the Filipinos and the World from 

October 17 to 19, 2017 at the Legazpi City Convention Center, Airport Road, 
Washington Drive, Legazpi City. 
 
 There will be Pre and Post Convention Seminars on October 16 and 20, 2017 
from 1:00 to 5:00 p.m. and 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon, respectively at the Bicol 
University Amphitheater, Legazpi City. 
 
 The target participants are nurses from 92 PNA Chapters nationwide.  
 

Participation of both public and private schools shall be subject to the                               
no-disruption-of-classes policy stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 entitled 
Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance 
Therewith. 

 
 More information may be inquired from: 
 

Philippine Nurses Association Inc. (PNA) 
1663 F. T. Benitez St. 
Malate, Manila 
Telephone Nos.: (02) 536-1888; (02) 400-4430; (02) 521-0937 
Telefax No.: (02) 525-1596 
Email Address: philippinenursesassociation@yahoo.com.ph 
Website Address: www.pna-ph.org 
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